Dear Members and Guests,

Beginning September 20th until the end of the golf season, the kitchen will only be open during times of high demand and for tournaments/special events. During closures, players are invited to purchase their beverages, snacks and sandwiches from either the proshop or the beverage cart.

The beverage cart will be on the course Tuesday through Sunday from 10 am until closing each day. No cart on Mondays. Pro-shop is open daily.

Thank you for your understanding.

The Management Team